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California State University, Long Beach Research Foundation 
WHISTLEBLOWER POLICY 2020 

June 30, 2020 HR-20-03 

To: Research Foundation Staff 
(Communicated via e-mail) 

From: Stephanie Moreno 
Director, Human Resources 

Subject: CSULB Research Foundation Whistleblower Policy 2020 

Dear Colleague: 

Each year we take the opportunity to remind all employees of the CSULB Research Foundation’s 
Whistleblower Policy. In addition to being attached to this e-mail, the complete policy, process 
and form is available on the Research Foundation website www.foundation.csulb.edu under 
Forms/Human Resources. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Stephanie Moreno  
Director, Human Resources  
(562) 985-7949 Direct #  
(562) 985-1726 Confidential HR Fax  

http://www.foundaytion.csulb.edu/

